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This fifth Annual Report speaks primarily to hirings that were successfully concluded in the



-2-

Appendix VIII of the Collective Agreement between the Board of Governors and the Dalhousie
Faculty Association states that “the Board agrees to provide a staff of Members at or above 760
Members” annually on November 1, and that, of that number, the total number of Members
holding specified appointment types (essentially appointments of a continuing nature) will equal
or exceed 687.  This past November 1 and next November 1, the actual number in both cases
will substantially exceed the required number.

A recent analysis of the distribution of full-time faculty by gender reveals that, in 1995-96, 
72.6% were male and 27.4% were female, and that, in 2004-05, 65.6% were male and 34.4% 
were female.  The percentage of females increased in 2005-06 and will increase again in 2006-07.

The past decade has been one characterized, above all, by faculty renewal, as many senior faculty


